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Collaborative Health Systems Expands to Three Direct Contracting Entities under Direct 

Contracting Program in 2022  
 

TAMPA, Fla. (March 1, 2022) – Collaborative Health Systems (CHS) is pleased to announce its 

expanded participation in the Global and Professional Direct Contracting (GPDC) Model for Performance 

Year 2022 (PY2022). This news follows the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services’ (CMS) 

announcement that a total of 49 Direct Contracting Entities (DCEs) are participating in the second year of 

the value-based care initiative. 

 

CHS was an early adopter of the GPDC Model in 2021 as part of its commitment to improving quality of 

care while reducing healthcare costs. CHS will now manage three DCEs in PY2022, which will help more 

providers navigate the administrative and financial changes associated with value-based care. The three 

CHS DCEs partner with more than 1,000 participating providers across 25 states while positively 

impacting the quality of care for more than 25,000 Medicare beneficiaries.  

 

“CHS is honored to continue helping providers nationwide navigate the shift to value-based care of which 

Direct Contracting plays an important part in the path forward,” said Anthony Valdés, President of 

Collaborative Health Systems. “We look forward to many years of continued partnership with both our 

providers and CMS to strengthen value-based care models that improve the lives of Medicare 

beneficiaries.”  

 

Last week CMS announced it would continue the Direct Contracting program for 2023 under the new 

name of Accountable Care Organization (ACO) Realizing Equity, Access, and Community Health 

(REACH) Model. CHS issued this statement in support of the model. 

 

To learn more about Collaborative Health Systems and its Direct Contracting Entities, visit 

https://www.collaborativehealthsystems.com/. 

# # # 

 

About Collaborative Health Systems  

Collaborative Health Systems (CHS) is a management services organization that partners with 

independent primary care physicians as they move to value-based models. Its core belief is that primary 

care physicians are in the best position to influence the quality and cost of healthcare. CHS provides 

comprehensive support for its physician partners by providing management services, risk contracting, 

and population health capabilities, including actionable data and other tools, to deliver care coordination 

and closure of gaps in care. CHS provides additional services to secure and deliver favorable value-

based contracts with commercial and other health plans. CHS currently manages three Direct 

Contracting entities, seven MSSP ACOs, a Care Transformation Organization, and three Independent 

Practice Associations. CHS is a wholly owned subsidiary of Centene Corporation, a leading multi-

national healthcare enterprise that is committed to helping people live healthier lives. 
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The statements contained in this document are solely those of the authors and do not necessarily reflect 

the views or policies of CMS. The authors assume responsibility for the accuracy and completeness of the 

information contained in this document. 

 


